Lesson 25: He has big, blue eyes

レッスン 25:彼は大きくて青い目をしています

Target: Describing features using "have" 目的: haveを使って、体の部分を表現しましょう!

Reading 単語



## New vocabulary introduced in the reading

•	international	国際的
•	see	~を見る
•	this	こちら
•	dark brown	暗褐色の
•	Singaporean	シンガポール人
•	well	上手
•	a flute	フルート
•	a pony tail	ポニーテイル

braids

三つ編み

•	an oboe	オーボエ
•	me	私に、私を
•	ginger	赤 [茶] 褐色の
•	a chin	顎
•	crashed	衝突しました
•	dreadlocks	ドレッドロックス
•	dark brown hair	焦げ茶色の毛髪
•	crime	犯罪
•	thrillers	スリラー小説

Unit 7: Have Lesson 25



## Read the passage and circle the new words as you find them

Hello, my name is Carmen. I study English at an international university. Here is a picture of my classmates. Do you want to see?

This is Jane Lee. She is my friend. Jane <u>has long</u>, <u>straight</u>, <u>black hair</u>. She <u>has dark brown</u> eyes. She doesn't have black eyes! Jane is from Singapore. She is very smart. She can speak three languages. She enjoys cooking and eating Singaporean food. I like cooking too, but I prefer

Next to Jane is Taro Takahashi. Taro is from Japan. He can speak English very well! Taro has short, spiky dark brown hair. He doesn't have a beard, but he has sideburns. Taro loves soccer. He likes playing and watching soccer. I like soccer too, but I prefer to watch. Taro's favorite team is Urawa Reds, but I like Omiya Ardija.

Behind Taro is Claudia Schmidt. Claudia is German. She is from Frankfurt. She has medium length, curly, blonde hair. She usually has a pony tail, but in this picture she has braids. Claudia loves music. She can play the piano, the flute and the oboe. She likes playing the piano and the oboe, but she loves playing the flute. Me, I prefer to listen.

To the right of Claudia are Richard and James. They are twins from New Zealand. Richard and James are very similar. They have short, straight ginger hair and big blue eyes. Richard has a goatee, but James doesn't. James has a moustache and he has a small scar on his chin. I think he crashed his bicycle. Richard and James both like rugby. I like rugby too, but I prefer watching to playing.

In front of Richard and James is Michelle. Michelle is from Cameroon. She is a good student. She studies English every day! Michelle has long, dark brown, curly hair, but she doesn't have dreadlocks. Michelle likes reading books. She enjoys mystery novels and crime thrillers, but she prefers horror stories. I don't like horror stories. They are too scary!

The guy near the door is Mark. He is from America. He has curly black hair and blue eyes. Mark is a really nice guy.



## **Answer the questions below**

- 1. Does Jane have short hair?
- Does Taro have a beard?
- Does Taro have sideburns?
- Does Claudia have medium length, curly, blonde hair?
- Who has a moustache?
- What kind of hair does Michelle have?
- Does Michelle have dreadlocks?
- have+ 体の部分はいくつありましたか?



1 **Copyright 2013 DMA KK** www.mydma.com